
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9.15am until 11.00am  

We are hosting the MacMillan coffee morning on Friday 30th         

September at school to help raise valuable funds for this amazing 

charity.  All welcome. Please come and support. 

Unfortunately, we cannot offer toilet facilities in school. 

All proceeds will go to MacMillan Cancer Support.  

After the coffee morning, the children in school can purchase 

cakes at afternoon break,                                                                       

£1 donation per child per cake.  

If you wish to bring your own Eco Cup for a refill, please do. 

 

We need your help as we can’t do this without you! 

Please could you dust off your baking skills and get baking.                  

We can  accept your donations of cakes and/or biscuits into 

School on Thursday 29th or Friday 30th.   

(please remember to label your container) 

Thank you for your continued support.  


